Hi,

Thank you for confirming that we could submit a petition response to the local plan consultation.
The WBC website appears to indicate that petitions are not accepted for planning applications..
Can you please confirm that the recent petition which I submitted on behalf of the residents of
Promenade Park will be treated as representing the objections of all the residents who signed and

will not be treated as just one objection letter.
Rezords NN

Good Morning_

Thank you for your e-mail.
Yes, that’s fine.

The deadline for submitting representations is Tuesday 12th September 2017 by
5.00pm. You can either scan the document in when completed and e-mail to

df@warrington.gov.uk or you can post it to:

Planning Policy & Programmes
Warrington Borough Council
New Town House
Buttermarket Street
Warrington

WA1 2NH

Regards,

Planning Policy & Programmes Team.

Hi,
My name is || ] 2o ' am the Secretary of the Promenade Park, Residents



Association In Moore.

Promenade Park is a retirement park consisting of 78 homes, several of which are owned by
elderly residents.

| would like to enquire if it would be possible to submit a response to the Warrington Local Plan
Review on a block petition type basis, representing the views of residents and containing their
names, addresses and signatures. As explained most residents are elderly and very few have
internet access. This proposal would greatly assist the residents and will enable us to let them
express their views on the current preferred options.

| would appreciate your response A.S.A..P in order to give us time to process in the allotted
timescale.

Kind Regards






